

Commission on Human Rights and Opportunities Presents:

A Dialogue on Racial Profiling

Issues about how the police interact with minorities have once again taken main stage in our national consciousness. Like many other states, Connecticut has many of these same problems. A study recently came out that shone a light on racial profiling in our state and identified problem areas we need to work on. Identifying these issues is only the beginning though.

The CHRO is proud to host a series of dialogues around the state aimed at bringing members of the community together with police officers. The point is not to just identify the problem -- the point is to find solutions.

When: Wednesday, November 9

5:00 pm—7:00pm

Where: Hartford Public Library Center

for Contemporary Culture

Room

500 Main Street, Hartford

